
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
      

16th January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year, Year 6 children will be completing SATS tests in May.  The Year 6 team have been preparing the class 
for these and we wanted to share some information about them with you. 
 
The tests will take place over four days and it is really important that all pupils are in school for each of these.  
With this in mind please can we emphasise the importance of not being absent from school, which includes 
unauthorised family holidays, especially during this week.  
 
SATS WEEK (12th – 15th May) 

During the SATS week we will be providing all children with a small SATS breakfast should they wish to have 

some and further details about this will be sent out closer to the time. 

Our SATS tests will start promptly at 9am and will take place each morning from Monday - Thursday.  Some 

children will be working with an adult or in a smaller group in a different classroom but we have had some 

practice of this and all children know how it will work and have already experienced this in school. 

It is also important that the children are in school and ready for these tests; they have already worked 

incredibly hard this year and will continue to over the coming months in order to be prepared for them.   

Tests taking place are as follows: 

Monday 12th  Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar - Paper 1 (SPAG) 

Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar - Paper 2 (Spelling) 

Tuesday 13th  English Reading 

Wednesday 14th  Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic)  

Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) 

Thursday 15th  Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning) 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Taylor & Mrs Crouch 
Year 6 Teachers 
 

 


